
 
 
May 10, 2017 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
CONTACT: Mary Massingale 
Director of Communications 
Office: 312-368-1066 
Cell: 312-972-1868 
 
 
 

Statement on Illinois Senate passage of HB 40, taxpayer funding of abortion 
 
We are dismayed the Illinois Senate followed the House in passing House Bill 40, which allows taxpayer 
monies to pay for elective abortions in the Medicaid program and state employees’ health insurance 
plans. Public opinion polls regularly show little support for this public policy move. We thank Governor 
Bruce Rauner for his promise to veto House Bill 40, and we will continue to make our voices heard in the 
coming days about this troubling legislation. 
 
 

##### 
 
The Catholic Conference of Illinois was created in 1969 to serve as the public policy voice of the Illinois 
bishops and the six diocese of the state: Belleville, Chicago, Joliet, Peoria, Rockford and Springfield-in-
Illinois. 
 
 
 


